
Dear Customer,

Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29, Malibu, is committed to 
supporting our community as it recovers from the recent fires.

If your home or business was destroyed or sustained substantial damage during 
the fires, the District will forgo or refund water bill charges for the billing cycles 
that occurred during the fires.  This financial relief was approved by the Los 
Angeles County Board of Supervisors to help ease the burden on those most 
impacted.

You do not need to take any immediate action.  The District will review affected 
accounts and issue final bills accordingly, reflecting any applicable relief.

If you have questions, please contact us at (877) 637-3661. 

Sincerely,
Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29, Malibu
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